
Week of:

I hope everyone enjoyed 

their break! Whether you 

stayed home and enjoyed 

staying in your jammies all 

day or traveled, I hope 

you all enjoyed every 

minute of every day and 

hope 2023 is your best 

year yet. 

Kids come back

Wednesday, January 4. 

Tardy bell rings at 7:30

am. 

End of the 1st Semester is 

Friday, January 6th. 

Friendly reminder, if/when your 

child is out please send in a 

handwritten note or a doctor’s 

note. Ms. Betty needs to have a 

physical note to enter into the 

system to excuse absences. 

Absences do not start over. 

If you have any attendance 

questions, Ms. Betty Ortiz would 

be able to answer your 

questions. 

• Classes resume: 04

• End of Semester: 06

• No School: 16
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